

Peter J. Schraeder, Ph.D. Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Cuneo Hall 400 | Chicago, Illinois 60660 office (773) 508-3505 | fax (773)

email: pschrae@luc.edu

January 5, 2023

Chloe Kilroy

Dear Chloe:

It is with great pleasure that I write to congratulate you on your scholastic performance during the first semester of the 2022-2023 academic year. Your achievements have merited your being named to the Dean's List of the College of Arts and Sciences.

In the tradition of Jesuit higher education, the College of Arts and Sciences of Loyola University Chicago is dedicated to excellence in undergraduate education. An achievement like yours is a concrete demonstration of that excellence, as well as a most satisfying reward for the efforts that you and your family have undoubtedly put into your education.

You may want to share this achievement with your local or community newspaper. The best way to do this is to call the news desk of your local paper and offer to fax or mail a copy of the notification letter. You should also be prepared to provide the local or community press with a photograph. If your paper needs further verification, instruct them to call the Dean's Office, College of Arts and Sciences, at (773) 508-3500.

Congratulations again on an outstanding Fall 2022 semester!

Sincerely,

Peter J. Schraeder (pschrae@luc.edu)

Peter 7. Shracker

Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Loyola University Chicago



Peter J. Schraeder, Ph.D. Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

1032 W. Sheridan Rd | Chicago, Illinois 60660 office (773) 508-3505 | fax (773)

email: pschrae@luc.edu

May 26, 2023

Chloe Kilroy

Dear Chloe:

It is with great pleasure that I write to congratulate you on your scholastic performance during the second semester of the 2022-2023 academic year. Your achievements have merited your being named to the Dean's List of the College of Arts and Sciences.

In the tradition of Jesuit higher education, the College of Arts and Sciences of Loyola University Chicago is dedicated to excellence in undergraduate education. An achievement like yours is a concrete demonstration of that excellence, as well as a most satisfying reward for the efforts that you and your family have undoubtedly put into your education.

You may want to share this achievement with your local or community newspaper. The best way to do this is to call the news desk of your local paper and offer to fax or mail a copy of the notification letter. You should also be prepared to provide the local or community press with a photograph. If your paper needs further verification, instruct them to call the Dean's Office, College of Arts and Sciences, at (773) 508-3500.

Congratulations again on an outstanding Spring 2023 semester!

Sincerely,

Peter J. Schraeder (pschrae@luc.edu)

Potes 7. Shracker

Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Loyola University Chicago



Peter J. Schraeder, Ph.D. Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Cuneo Hall 400 | Chicago, Illinois 60660 office (773) 508-3505 | fax (773)

email: pschrae@luc.edu

January 10, 2024

Chloe Kilroy

Dear Chloe:

It is with great pleasure that I write to congratulate you on your scholastic performance during the first semester of the 2023-2024 academic year. Your achievements have merited your being named to the Dean's List of the College of Arts and Sciences.

In the tradition of Jesuit higher education, the College of Arts and Sciences of Loyola University Chicago is dedicated to excellence in undergraduate education. An achievement like yours is a concrete demonstration of that excellence, as well as a most satisfying reward for the efforts that you and your family have undoubtedly put into your education.

Congratulations again on an outstanding Fall 2023 semester!

Sincerely,

Peter J. Schraeder (pschrae@luc.edu)

Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Loyola University Chicago

Potes 7. Shracker



Peter J. Schraeder, Ph.D. Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 1032 W. Sheridan Rd | Chicago, Illinois 60660

office (773) 508-3505 | fax (773) email: pschrae@luc.edu

May 23, 2024

Chloe Kilroy

Dear Chloe:

It is with great pleasure that I write to congratulate you on your scholastic performance during the second semester of the 2023-2024 academic year. Your achievements have merited your being named to the Dean's List of the College of Arts and Sciences.

In the tradition of Jesuit higher education, the College of Arts and Sciences of Loyola University Chicago is dedicated to excellence in undergraduate education. An achievement like yours is a concrete demonstration of that excellence, as well as a most satisfying reward for the efforts that you and your family have undoubtedly put into your education.

You may want to share this achievement with your local or community newspaper. The best way to do this is to call the news desk of your local paper and offer to fax or mail a copy of the notification letter. You should also be prepared to provide the local or community press with a photograph. If your paper needs further verification, instruct them to call the Dean's Office, College of Arts and Sciences, at (773) 508-3500.

Congratulations again on an outstanding Spring 2024 semester!

Sincerely,

Peter J. Schraeder (pschrae@luc.edu)

Potes 7. Shracker

Professor and Dean, College of Arts and Sciences

Loyola University Chicago